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Dear 2020 Year Five Parents/Guardians  

 

As the end of the year quickly approaches, we would like to take this opportunity to 

provide further information regarding a key element of our 21st century learning 

environment at Liwara. 

 

LEARNING TECHNOLOGY DEVICE FOR 2020 

The use of technology to enhance the learning process is embedded in the Western 

Australian Curriculum and Liwara is committed to ensuring that students’ learning, 

competencies and capabilities are enhanced and extended through the integration of 

technology across all curriculum areas.  

 

It is compulsory that every Year Five student brings in a fully charged device to school each 

day. Teachers aim to ensure all our students are well prepared to become confident and 

capable future citizens, who have the skills and expertise that allows them to move into a 

future workplace that increasingly relies on the latest technological knowledge and digital 

literacies.  

 

Required Device: Students retain the iPad purchased as part of their 2019 Booklist 

requirement.  

 

Apps: Students are to retain all the Apps downloaded in 2019 and have the additional Apps 

below loaded onto their device for the start of the 2020 school year.  

 

We look forward to your support in your child’s learning journey. 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs Andrea Millar                        

ICT Team and Classroom Teachers  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


